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Get Ready for Spring Registration! 
We are busy meeting with all 360 of our students to help them with Spring 
Registration.  Here are some tips when you meet with your advisor:   

1.  Come prepared:  Bring your laptop, have courses in mind that you need or 
wish to take, and be ready to talk to your advisor about your long-term 
goals.  Your Progress tab in Student Planning will tell you what courses you 
need as you move through your program. 

2.  Select your courses:  You can select your courses and sections before you 
meet with your advisor.  Here are some tips from Registration and Academic 
Services: 

https://myiwu.indwes.edu/mstudent/academics/ras/Online%20Registration/Select
ing%20Courses.pdf 

3. Once your advisor has approved your courses and your date and time for 
registration is open, you still need to select Register in Student Planning.  If 
your courses are listed in green on your Student Planning, that means you 
are registered for that course and section.   

 
Registration starts with seniors on October 25.  You can find your registration 
date in Student Planning on the portal. Here is the breakdown of dates based 
upon credits: 
 Seniors with 90+ credits:  10/25/21 @ 3:00 PM through 10/28/21 @ 3:00 PM 
 Juniors with 60+ credits:  10/28/21 @ 3:00 PM through 11/2/21 @ 5:00 PM 
 Sophomores with 29+ credits:11/2/21 @ 5:00 PM through 11/8/21 @ 4:00 PM 
 Freshmen with 28 or fewer:11/8/21 @ 4:00 PM through 11/11/21 @ 4:00 PM 
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DeVoe Division of Business Hosts Spotlight Day! 
On Monday, October 11, the DeVoe Division of Business hosted a Spotlight Day for 
22 students and 26 guests.  The students and guests had the opportunity to have 
lunch with faculty, hear about our programs from Professor Williams and sit in on 
a Q and A panel with some of our current students.  Thank you Jackson Torok, 
Grace Henricksen, Megan Schill, and Elijah Hudson for participating in our panel.  
Visitors ended the day with refreshments in our office where they could meet 
more of our faculty and tour our office suite.   

 
 

 

 
Announcements: 
 

November 2:  Study Day! No classes! 

November 12:  Last day to withdraw from a course 

November 24-26:  Thanksgiving Break 
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